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A Warm Welcome to St Paul's for 13th Sunday after Trinity  
Leading our Church into Growth - Praying for Spiritual, Missional and 
numerical growth  
 

What shall we say the Kingdom of God is? It is like a mustard seed, which is smallest 
of all seed on earth. Yet when planted, it grows and becomes the largest of all  
garden plants, with such big branches that the birds can perch in its shade. 
 
 

 

Diary Dates:               

September 
Sunday 14th  

9.30am – All age service -  Education Sunday  

2pm - 4pm - Heritage Day 

Monday 15th                                              
Funeral at Accrington Crematorium 
for Josephine Rawson 

Tuesday 16th  

5.30pm -  Whalley Abbey - Leading Your 
Church into Growth** Change of date** from 
Tuesday 9th 

 

Sunday 21st   

9.30am – Holy Communion Service  
 

                             

Reaching out and growing together in God’s love 

 

Notices for Sunday 14th September 2025 

365 - Let us build a house where love can dwell 

587 - Amazing Grace 

799 - The Lord’s my Shepherd, I`ll not want 

Ten Thousand Reasons - words on screen 

671 - I will sing the wondrous story 

Regular Activities:                               
Pilates - Wednesday morning at 11.00am    
Line Dancing – Every Tuesday at 1:15pm 

 

 

If you have any items for the notices, please 
send them to revdcahale@gmail.com or ring 
458019 

Torch light Procession   

Saturday 11th October - Festivities on the castle field from 
2pm. Procession starts at 7pm (6:30pm line up). List at the 
back of church for Tee shirts and to take part –  The theme 
again is lights.                                 More details to follow 
                                                           

 

 

Super Soup Lunch A Big thanks to all 
involved, As Ever Geraldine and the team 
provided another excellent feast for all. 
Great feedback as always.   

 

Message from our Treasurer - Parish Giving  
 
Many of you will know that St Paul's recently received the half-
yearly Gift Aid repayment from HMRC and it amounted to 
over £3,000. Thank you to all whose donations make such a 
great additional contribution towards the costs of running the 
parish and show the value of Gift Aid. 
 
If you possibly can, please Gift Aid every donation that you 
make to St Paul's.  
This can be done by placing it in one of the yellow envelopes 
in the pews, on the Sumup card machine at the back of church, 
or by bank transfer and completion of a Gift Aid form available 
also available at the back of the church or from Kevin at - 
(kevin,downes@querrin.com).  
 
In all cases, the only information needed is your signature on 
the Gift Aid declaration and your address and postcode all of 
which, of course, together with the amounts donated, will be 
kept confidential. 
                                                                           Thank you, Kevin  
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